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Keller Estates in Petaluma. (AP Photo/Eric Risberg)

Keller Estate harvest celebration

It's harvest celebration time at Keller Estate, one of the most beautiful vineyards in the area. On Sunday,
Sept. 12, starting at 11 a.m., Keller will be pouring their newest release - 2018 brut rose, along with a
selection of other Keller favorites. From 12:30 to 1:30 p.m., paella will be served by Paella del Reyes. We
have attended this event several times in the past and have always had a wonderfully relaxing time. And as
we have found out over and over again, Keller's wines pair well with everything, from fine dining to paella
to barbecue ribs when we judged the Ribs for Kids competition with Anna Keller. Tickets are still available
for sale at kellerestate.com for $75, however, club members get two tickets complimentary. So, if you have

ever been interested in joining, this is as good of an excuse as any.



